Tutor of the Month:

Peter Lowe!

Peter is one of our most dedicated tutors, and is currently a teaching assistant who volunteers his
time in both classrooms and in the Writing Center. Peter mentions that one of the best things
about being a tutor is that, “It is nice to work on projects I do not know about—I am constantly
learning outside of my field.” When asked about what he wants tutees to learn from him, he
stated, “I hope they feel like they have better expressed what they wanted to say in their papers.”
Peter is an exceptional tutor, and willing to help anyone that comes into the Writing Center.
You can schedule an appointment with Peter on Mondays and Wednesdays, from 4-6pm, and

Fridays 9-11am!



Upcoming Events in the Writing Center

APA Workshop: February 24, 2016, 5:00-6:30pm

Look for our NEW online tutoring—Coming Soon!




